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New COVID-19 grant program for small businesses 

 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has highlighted the opportunities available online for innovative local traders.  
 
The COVID-19 Response and Recovery Small Business Grant is available for small businesses (with an annual payroll of 
less than $650,000) in Glen Eira that want to increase their capacity to reach existing and new markets through 
online technology and e-commerce.  
 
The Grant offers funds up to $2,000 per application for online and e-commerce activities which could include: 
hardware; software; services in website design and development; online commerce platforms; online content 
development; digital marketing and promotion or mentoring; and training in online  
e-commerce. 
 
Applications will be assessed against eligibility requirements, demonstrated innovation, and the ability of the 
business to benefit from online, e-commerce support.  
 
For further information on the Business Grant, including eligibility requirements, application criteria, instructions on 
how to apply and where to get help, visit www.gleneira.vic.gov.au/businessgrants 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 
       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
 
 
 
GLEN EIRA CITY COUNCIL 
CORNER GLEN EIRA AND HAWTHORN ROADS, CAULFIELD, VIC 
PO BOX 42, CAULFIELD SOUTH 3162 
P 03 9524 3333 • F 03 9523 0339 
GLENEIRA.VIC.GOV.AU 

 


	Monday 25 May 2020
	New COVID-19 grant program for small businesses

